
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:     All Potential Offerors 

From:  Anna Silva, Procurement Specialist  

Date:  April 4, 2019 

Subject:  RFP 402-19, Sequential Compression Devices,  Addendum #2 

 

Please add this Addendum #2 to the original RFP documents.  It shall be the responsibility of the interested Offeror 

to adhere to any changes or revision to the RFP as identified in this Addendum #2. 

 

 

The following clarification shall become permanent and made part of the procurement file.  The due date for the 

Request for Proposal has been changed to the following: 

 

 

 

   Due Date:  April 22, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. MDT 

 

 

If there are any questions or inquiries in relation to this Addendum #2, Offerors may contact Anna Silva at (505) 

272-9571 or by email at amsilva@salud.unm.edu. 


